
 

St Philip Westbrook Church of England Aided 
Primary School 

 

LINK CLUB 

 

Our Link Club is run by the school. We offer children a secure, safe and comfortable 
place to have fun before and after school, we also run regular holiday clubs 
throughout the school year. 

Staff are trained in Childcare, First Aid and Food Hygiene and are dedicated in 
making your child’s time at our Link Club a happy one. 

We have 2 purpose built settings within the grounds of the school to accommodate 
the children at Link Club.  

Our Opening Times are: 

Breakfast Session:   7.30am– 8.40am 

£4.50 per session - includes a healthy breakfast. 

Afterschool Session:   3.20pm – 6.00pm 

£8.50 per session - includes a light, healthy tea. 

We have a full range of toys, games and outdoor equipment with lots of craft 
activities too.   

Holiday Club is also run for 6 weeks throughout the year, which usually takes place 
during half-term, Easter and summer. The specific dates are on the main school 
website. 

Once your child has accepted a place at St Philips you can then complete an 
application form for a place at the Link Club. This can be emailed or handed in to the 
school office. The link club is very popular and it is recommended that parents 
complete their application form as early as possible. 

For more information please contact Lesley Thornton at 
stphilips_linkclub@warrington.gov.uk. 


